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Public Notice by Oregon Pork Producers 

And the National Pork Board 

 

 

 

The election of pork producer delegate candidates for the 2026 National Pork Producers (Pork 

Act) Delegate Body will take place at 1:00pm, Saturday, February 8, 2025, at The Holiday Inn 

Salem, 3301 Market Street NE, Salem, Oregon, in conjunction with the annual meeting of the 

Oregon Pork Producers and a meeting of the Board of Directors.  All Oregon Pork Producers are 

invited to attend. 

 

Any producer, age 18 or older, who is a resident of the state and has paid all assessments due 

may be considered as a delegate candidate and/or participate in the election. All eligible 

producers are encouraged to bring with them a National Pork Board Checkoff Remittance receipt 

or a sales receipt showing that hogs were sold in their name and the checkoff deducted.  

 

For more information, contact Oregon Pork Producers, 34231 SE Homan Road, Gresham, 

Oregon, 97033.  

 


